## United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-3308 (202) 224-3154

August 26, 2022

Mr. Erik Williams

Dear Mr. Williams:

Thank you for contacting me. I value your input, and appreciate you taking the time to share your thoughts.

As you may know, I have decided this is my last term in the United States Senate. Therefore, my office operations are winding down as we approach the end of the year when my term ends. That being said, please know that your opinion has been received and is being registered by my staff.

In my mind, there are no better people than the millions of North Carolinians whom I have had the privilege to represent. We are a politically diverse group of hard-working, family-loving, proud Americans. Having been elected to serve you for three terms in the United States Senate, and before that, five terms in the United States House of Representatives, this has been an honor of a lifetime.

I will forever cherish my time in public service and the privilege to represent you in government. Thank you for the opportunity to serve our great state and for your concern about the future of our country.

Best wishes to you and your family.

Sincerely,

Richard Burr United States Senator

RB:mxd

Winston-Salem Office 2000 West First Street Suite 508 Winston-Salem, NC 27104 Phone (336) 631-5125 Fax (336) 725-4493 Toll Free: (800) 685-8916 ☐ Wilmington Office 201 N. Front Street Suite 809 Wilmington, NC 28401 Phone (910) 251-1058 Fax (910) 251-7975 Toll Free: (888) 848-1833 Rocky Mount Office\*\*
100 Coast Line Street
Suite 210
Rocky Mount, NC 27804
Phone (252) 977-9522
Toll Free: (877) 703-2087

Asheville Office\*\*
151 Patton Avenue
Suite 204
Asheville, NC 28801
Phone (828) 350-2437
Fax (828) 350-2439